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Mr. Steven C. Sholly
Technical Research Associate
Union of Concerned Scientists
1346 Connecticut Avenue, NW
Suite 1101 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F01A-84-880

Dear Mr. Sholly:

This is in response to your letter dated November 19, 1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, that the
following document be placed in the Public Document Room (PDR):

P. Lobner, W. Horton, and B. Kirstein, A Preliminary
Assessment of Core Melt Probability in Cold Shutdown
Following a Postulated LOCA at the Sequoyah Nuclear Plant,
Science Applications, Incorporated, SAI-01382-147LJ,
July 16, 1982.

The subject document is being placed in the PDR, 1717 H Street, NW,
Washington, DC 20555, for your inspection and copying. The record will
be filed in folder F01A-84-880 under your name.

Sin rel ,

J. P elton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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